
STAFF REPORT 
 
 
TO: Mayor & Councillors 
 
FROM: Chief Executive 
 
DATE: 26 April 2007 
 
SUBJECT: Chief Executive’s Report  
 

 
 
I am pleased to advise Councillors that Mr Murray Staite has been appointed to the 
position of Corporate Services Manager for the Tasman District Council. 
 
Mr Staite is currently the Council’s Accounting Manager, and he has the skills and 
experience to replace Mr David Ward who will be leaving the Council on 22 June 2007 to 
take up the role of Chief Executive of the Horowhenua Council. 
 
Mr Ward has been employed by the Tasman District Council for many years, and we wish 
him the best of good fortune in his next position. 
 
 
 
Paul Wylie 
Chief Executive 
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